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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 10:35 AM 

To: Dale Mailhot 

Cc: Hyma Vedula 

Subject: 120000-0T 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will change the declassification date to 7/1/13 for 

confidential DN 10414-06. 

Thank you. 


Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6824 

From: Dale Mailhot 
sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 9:58 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Hyma Vedula 
Subject: 

Please change the declassification date on document number 10414-06 to July 1, 
2013. The July 1, 2013 declassification date is consistent with the declassification date 
for the related audit work paper documents. 

Thanks 
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